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Response to FOI request from Hilary Copson, dated 13 June 2022 
 
 
Request for information: Crewkerne War Commemoration Trust Recreation Ground - Charity 
number 304528 
 
As a Freedom of Information request, could you tell me please, if the Trustees of the above 
charity, or the Town Council, have informed the Charity Commission, at any time, that the open 
space has been closed to members of the public for the last few years, and that the only users of 
the land are members of the Bowls Club.  Also, was the Charity Commission notified that a large 
sign, advertising the Bowls Club, had been erected.  The position of this sign implies that the whole 
area "belongs" to the Bowls Club? 
 
 
Response: 
 
Thank you for your email of 13th June 2022, requesting the above information under the Freedom 
of Information Act. 
 
I have conducted a search of the records held by the Town Council and the War Memorial 
Commemoration Trust and have been unable to find any correspondence to the Charity 
Commission on either the matter of the status of the space, or the Bowls Club signage erected on 
the land. 
 
In accordance with usual procedure this request and the response will be copied to all Town 
Councillors and published on the CTC website. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
K. Sheehan 
 
Town Clerk 
 


